
Submitter: Anastasia Brown 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure: SB408 

I strongly oppose OHA's interference with our natural health care providers. First of 

all the OHA is an unelected body, so they don't speak for me. Second, if there are 

any doctors in the determining body, anyone who takes a close look knows that they 

have actually received very few hours of training in natural supplements, four or five 

hours if they are lucky.  That is not the person I wish determining what is or isn't okay 

in regard to health care practices or products. Very little about our current health care 

system has to do with health, but is more about sick care management...not the 

same thing. I prefer to be healthy.  

 

They have no right to determine scope of practice for either what they don't 

understand or perhaps what they don't agree with.  I am an adult and can choose the 

right practitioners and products for myself.  I don't want the OHA to be able to affect 

these practices in any way. Again, I didn't vote for them and allowing this practice 

would be overreach. 

 

Thank-you for your time and consideration.  


